

NORTHCLIFF ROTARY CLUB

Weekly Information Sheet of the Northcliff Rotary Club P O Box35439 Northcliff,2115 Johannesburg





	03-Dec	10-Dec	07-Jan
Sergeant	lan Goldsmith	Vaughan Russell	Ansie Hibberd
Reception and Regalia	Peggie Mars	Tommy Stratten	Barnaby Bardsley
Grace	Tommy Stratten	Peggie Mars	Hans Mostert
Welcome visitors	Ansie Hibberd	lan Goldsmith	Vaughan Russell
Swindle & Fines	Hans Mostert	Dave Woodhouse	Francis Callard
Rotary 90 sec Slot Peace Prayer	Barnaby Bardsley	John Turner Sheeny Gounden	Peggie Mars
Toast to Anns		Dean Gounden	
Introduce Speaker	Ian Goldsmith		ТВС
Speaker	Andrew Buttress	CHRISTMAS	TBC
Topic	Water Research Commission	DINNER	ТВС

Birthdays and Anniversaries:

Dec 03 - Jacob Anniversary; Dec 29 Ansie Hibberd

NRC FELLOWSHIP Trophy is with Dean Gounden (20 October)

President
Paul Westcott

Office Bearers 2014/15 **Club Secretary** Andrew Buttress

Treasurer Vaughan Russell

President Elect Francis Callard

3 December 2014

Diary of Forthcoming Events DECEMBER - FAMILY MONTH

- 3 December Wheelchair Project AGM
- 10 December Christmas Dinner
- 13 December Huis Hoeveld Gift visit



President Paul Westcott thanks outgoing short term exchange student Tanya Meyer, off to Holland for 6 weeks, for her exceptional presentation to the Club.

CLUB SERVICES: Speaker Programme: Members need to help to organise speakers. ALL members to provide a contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic forward that they are willing to talk about. If any reader of this bulletin would like to address the Club please contact Paul Westcott.

Rotary

NEWS & EVENTS

Apologies: Please email pwestcott99@gmail.com or SMS 0827728863 before 24h00 on Monday before the meeting.



CLUB WEBSITE
INTERACT WEBSITE
DISTRICT 9400 WEBSITE
ROTARY INTERNATIONAL
MAKING UP?

www.northcliffrotary.co.za
http://northcliffinteract.webs.com/
www.rotary9400.co.za/
www.rotary.org

http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/SiteTools/ClubLocator



Public Relations:

Please contact Ian Goldsmith (ian.goldsmith@mweb.co.za) with any articles and photos that you have taken to promote Rotary and the NRC in the Community, and to keep our Website up to date!



Pic 1: Rtn Janet Glover and PP Dean Gounden donated cakes and cool drinks for 10 children at Guild Cottage celebrating their birthdays; Pic 2: The gardeners at our Kopano Garden Project in Zandspruit preparing their beds in their new greenhouse;

Pic 3: Wheelchair Project recipient via Riverside Rotary Club